Public Notice
The City of Houston (City), throughits Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD) is proposing fo award up o $835,000 in federal CDBG
funding for a contract between the City and Teloloapan Meat Market #1,
LLC. The CDBG Economic Development funds will pay for equipment
costs for a new location at 5602 Lyons Avenue. The proposed grocery store
will serve the Fifth Ward community by offering fresh food and creating
job opportunities. Teloloapan Meat Market operates seven locations in the
Houston area. The total proiect cost for the new store is $1,077,285, of which
Teloloapan is funding $242,285 for build-out. Additionally, Teloloapan will
repay $200,000 of the grant in annual installments.
The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item. The
thirty-day period extends from Friday, June 8, 2018 through Sunday,
July 8, 2018. For more information on this item, contact Ana Patino-
Martinez at 832.394.6222. Written comments can be submitted by mail to
Ellary Makuch, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Street, Ste 400, Houston, TX 77007 or
via email at ellary.makuch@houstontx.gov. Following the public comment
period, the project will be submitted to City Council.
For more information about HCDD and |Ts programs, please access
HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.




